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Press Release January 10, 2005

Banpu Fund for an Environmental Research by Chulalongkorn University

Mr. Rawi Corsiri {third from right), Chief Operating Officer, Banpu Public Company Limited
recently presented on behalf of the company THB 400,000 fund to National Research Center for
Environmental and Hazardous Waste Management represented by Professor Dr. Soottiporn
Chittmittrapap (third from left), Vice President - Research, Chulalongkorn University. The fund will be
used for the environmental research conducted by students of National Research Center in

Banpu's minesite area (BP2 Coal Mine), Li District, Lamphun province.
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